
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 

 
Friday 15th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Voice Festival on 21st November 2024 
 

This letter is just a reminder regarding the final details for the Christmas Voice 

Festival on 21st November 2024. 

 

Please can you collect your child at 2pm from the school’s main reception, to give them 

time to change at home and have a snack.  

You may also collect siblings at this time. If you need to pick up siblings from Grange 

Junior School early, please contact the Juniors to make them aware.  

Please complete the following online form by 20/11: 

https://forms.office.com/e/KdgDxzU1Wz?origin=lprLink  

 
Times and date: The performance will start at 4:45pm at the Wyvern Theatre. Children 

will need to be dropped off by you at the back of the theatre, at the stage door 

between 3pm and 3:10pm, ready to start rehearsals at 3:15pm. The children will be met 

by myself, Mrs Saxby and Ms Mandewo. 

 

Dress code: The children can wear any Christmas jumper. 

 

Collection after the concert: The concert will finish around 5:30pm. At this point, 

please can you wait in the theatre Foyer. The children will be called school by school and 

released to you at the doorway that connects the theatre to the Foyer, by their school 

adults. Your child should be with you by around 5:45pm 

 

If you have any questions. Please can you let me know via the school office. 

Thank you so much for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at the 

Wyvern theatre. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Barton 
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